High Holy Days Message 5779 (2018). 
Shalom Chaverim!
I am pleased and honoured to be returning as your High Holy Days rabbi for the forthcoming season. I hope the past year has been kind to you all. I know for many it has been filled with challenges and perhaps hardship, but each Rosh HaShanah provides us with an opportunity to pause, reflect and renew. I hope many of you will take the opportunity to participate in services as readers of prayers (Hebrew or English) and sections of Torah and Haftarah. If you are interested in participating, please be sure to contact your Shoshana as early as possible. 
May this season renew our spirits, renew our connections with each other, and renew our faith. May we go forward into the next year with new hope, vision and strength of spirit. 
L’Shanah Tovah, v’tikateivu. 
I wish you a good New Year and may you be inscribed in the Book Life for blessing, 
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